Dear Santa,

Please give all my fellow dogs (and even
cats) a happy, warm home for
Christmas!

Love and licks,

Cannoli

Merry Christmas to all our veterinarians,
staff, volunteers, directors, dear friends
and supporters,

Fifteen years ago, Roz Manwaring and a
group of supporters realized a need for a
low cost spay/neuter organization for
cats and dogs. Many people could not
afford this procedure for their pets.
Rozzie May Animal Alliance was formed
to address this problem.

Rozzie May has spay/neutered over
27,700 cats and dogs so far. This has
reduced the number of cats and dogs
entering shelters and rescues which
relieves the burden on these wonderful
organizations.

Together, we can achieve our goal of ‘no
more homeless animals.’

We at Rozzie May wish you and your
family peace, joy, health, happiness .

With gratitude,

Edleen Ligpe
RMAA President



Happy Holidays from Rozzie May Veterinarian and staff




Great Holiday gift idea - Being a big guy with a
thick hairy coat, | love
the cold weather. Some
These can be found at shelters smaller doggies need
and rescue organizations. to be outdoors for short
periods and need some
protections — coats, boots. Please be

Organic Mousetrap!

LY

They are so willing to please! They just
ask to be loved and cared for and will give

love plus, a rodent free home! sure to use sure melt or other safe ice
*Be sure recipient agrees to your melt to protect all dog paws. Happy
thoughtful ‘gift’ in advance!’ Holiday!

Community Partners

Responsible Pet Care

of Oxford Hills,

South Paris, ME
Saving Animals. Serving
A The Community.

Cat Cab - Frank, Driver

603-447-1;

Kf\}{' WIWW. L0ZZ1lemay.or.

-Responsible Pet Care Shelter & Adoption
provides a compassionate, loving environment for
homeless felines and canines while they await
their new forever homes. They are a no-kill, no-
suffer, 501¢3 non-profit shelter and adoption
center for felines and canines.

Our “Cat-Cab” services continue to be

very popular, traveling all over to pick up Prior to their formal incorporation in 1997, they

and then to deliver the kitties back home operated as a grass roots effort by a small group
after they have been “fixed” at our of dedicated, compassionate people recognizing
Conway clinic. Cats must be in hard the plight and need of homeless pets, welcoming

carriers not cloth or cardboard. Make an them into their homes, garages and basements.

appointment at www.rozziemay.org, or

The first shelter was purchased via a tax sale from

Facebook. You can also call (603) 447- the Town of Norway and was used primarily to be
1373. a feline shelter. When a dog shelter operated by
g the animal control officer could no longer meet the
Newsletter signup on Facebook or standards of licensing, they felt the obligation to
www.rozziemay.org You can sign take on that responsibility as well. A very
up to receive our newsletter either by generous, supportive community raised money to

. B purchase an existing building in South Paris, ME.
postal or email, change your mailing

address or ask to be removed from The doors to the new shelter were opened in May
the list. 2014.




